UCC 03D [3S

From: Gillan, Gail <ggillan@Centrat. UH.EDU>

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2013 817 AM

To: palevy@uh.edu; jmorales@uh.edu

Cc: Irtorres@uh.edu; Scott, Chris; frobinson@uh.edu; mdavis@uh.edu, mpeden@uh.edu,

Yackley, Don; jherger@uh.edu; Von Bergen, Alison N; mconley@uh.edu; gmaurer@uh.edu;
ggillan@uh.edu; labennett@uh.edu; scoltharp@uh.edu; jmnelson@uh.edu;
wmunson@uh.edu; jebloom@uh.edu; selesta@uh.edu; tderbigney-hampton@uh.edu;
Parrish, Reuben G; Neighbors, Clayton,; szatopek@uh.edu; mvitek@uh.edu;,
dkennedy@uh.edu; Chizer, DeJuena M; Moelbak, Rune; ggilan@uh.edu

Subject: FW. University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Substance Abuse Prevention Advisory
Board Response Needed for UCC Agenda ltem
Attachments: UCC_0298 13S.pdf

I am responding to the draft of the new tobacco policy, at your request, on behalf of the Substance Abuse Prevention
Committee. The Committee had three comments as follows:

1. There seems to be a lack of consequences for violation of the policy, seemingly weakening its impact.

2. There was the impression of the committee that there had been little, if any, advertisement regarding the policy
change. The group believes there is a lack of knowledge about the policy among faculty, staff, and students.

3. The Committee believes a strong education component is needed.

Let me know if we can be of further assistance.

Gail Gillan, Ph.D.; LCSW
Director, UH Wellness
713-743-5461
www.uh.edu/wellness

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 11:28 AM

To: Gillan, Gail

Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Substance Abuse Prevention Advisory Board Response Needed for
UCC Agenda Item

Dear Gail:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposal numbered UCC 0299 13S. The UCC has decided that this proposal may
be relevant to your group. Please review the enclosed document(s) and, if relevant, relay your comments and
suggestions to the group/originator making the proposal (University Policies & Procedures, Peggy Levy,

palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, jmorales@uh.edu) no later than 2/25/2013.

Sincerely,

Maria Elena Solifio, Chair



University Coordinating Commission

mesolino@uh.edy
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanetie F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919

(713)743-0717 - fax

imorales@uh. edy

"Wisdomw beging inn wonder." - Socrates
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